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This week in Jet class we have become authors. We have been using our 
storyboards from last week to start writing our adventure stories. We have applied 

all the grammar skills we have been taught this term including using expanded noun 
phrases and suffix endings to describe our story setting and jungle character.  

We have started our history learning researching the famous explorer ‘Vasa Da 
Gama’ and finding out all about his life and why he is famous. We created our own 

timelines to plot the main events of his life.  

In art we have been busy developing our sketching skills, we have been sketching 
jungle animals looking closely at the animal’s shapes, size and features. We peer 
critiqued each other sketches and then used the warm feedback to improve and 
redraft our drawings. We also experimented with Styrofoam printing and paint to 

create animal skin pattern prints.  

                              

                   

                       

In science we have started our unit on Living things and their habitats. We carried 
out lots of activities investigating objects that are living, dead or have never been 

alive.  



Next week  

In English, we will be completing the last two 
sections of our adventure jungle stories. We will 
be applying our skills to write about the problem 

and resolution from our storyboards. 
 

 
In maths we be focusing on times table facts 
(2, 5, and 10) and odd and even numbers. 

 
In science, we will be developing our 

understanding of living things and their 
habitats. We will be identifying the basic needs 

of living things. 

In Jigsaw, we will be using the ‘Recovery 
package’ to discuss how we can manage our 
worries and fears with the help of our jigsaw 

friend ‘Jigsaw Jo’. 

 

Other News 
 

Please make sure you have read the 
information on our google classroom stream 

about scooter training. 
 

Some children has been given common 
exception words on google classroom. Your 

child will need to be able to read these words 
automatically. These will be tested termly. 

 
Home learning 

 
This week’s home learning can be found on 

google classroom. This week it will be focusing 
on counting in 3’s. Please submit home learning 

before Thursday.  
 

 

 

 

 

  


